
At Mondays Rotary Club Lunch eon
In Its Monday noon meeting, the Space Center Rotary Club heard Ed Bracher, second vice-
president of Rotary International speak on Rotary goals. Pictured at the right In the first
panel picture above, next to Dick Allen, who Is outgoing club president, Bracher noted that
there are 633,000 Rotary members In 143 countries. Some of those 633,000 are the new Space
Center Rotary directors shown In the center picture. Sitting from left to right, these are Bob
Scott, treasurer; B"' Swenson, vice-president; Jerry Hammack. president;and Harry Jennings,

secretary, standing (1 to r) are directors Don Ahlbprn, Roger Hobart, Worth McCauley, Martin
Gracey, Sam White, Gene Lindquist, ind Colin Harrison. In the third picture, Rotary exchange
students Stephen Lockett of England and Niels Hallelov of Denmark, both 18, pose with the nag
of their host country. They are touring the United States this summer. Both were disappointed
they were unable to meet an astronaut. NEWS CITIZEN PHOTOS.


